
 

 

 

 
 

 9th May 2024 

Year 4 Project – RAF Cosford  

  

Dear Parents,  

 

Over the last tern, Year 4 pupils have been exceptionally lucky to take part in a fantastic project 

linked to RAF Cosford. Pupils have had the opportunity to voice their ideas and design a garden 

and education space that will be built at RAF Cosford over the next couple of years. Pupils have 

shared a range of fantastic ideas that have been taken on board and shared with the team at RAF 

Cosford.  

To enhance this project, pupils have taken part in a range of creative crafts including: pebble 

painting, 3D clay sculptures, rocket building and seed planting.  

The final session allowed pupils to share their feedback about the project to support projects in the 

future. 

To showcase all of the work the pupils have designed and created over the last term, our 

ambassadors from RAF Cosford are going to display all of our pieces at the museum, week 

commencing: Monday 27th May. This display will be up until Monday 3rd June. This is a fantastic 

opportunity to delve into the pupil’s learning and for pupils to share their knowledge about the 

project.  

Pupils have worked extremely hard throughout the project and I am honoured to have this work 

shared with the wider community throughout half term.  

 

I am hoping you have the opportunity to visit RAF Cosford during half term to view this fantastic 

display.  

 

Best wishes,  

Miss Ayling 

Year 4 Teacher  

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


